DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
ARMY JROTC BATTALION
CAPE HENLOPEN HIGH SCHOOL
1250 KINGS HIGHWAY
LEWES, DE 19958

1 June 2023

MEMORANDUM FOR President, Fort Miles Historic Association (ATTN:
Jeff Dibella)

SUBJECT: Letter of Appreciation

1. Please accept my deep thanks and appreciation to you and the members
of your organization for providing $500.00 scholarships to two deserving
graduating JROTC cadets this academic year and your participation in our
awards assembly where your medal was awarded to a deserving cadet.

2. Your support and participation has been, and continues to be
valued and vital to the success of our JROTC program.

3. Once again, please accept my heartfelt thanks for all you do for
us. I look forward to your continued support in the next academic year.
Thank you for the medal and scholarship provided by your foundation,
and it is much appreciated.

Christian Fuscellaro
CDT LTC, JROTC
Cadet Battalion Commander
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